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Dear Parent, 

 
  We would like to inform you that Anti-Drug Awareness Program will be conducted in our 

school in collaboration with Ajman Police Drug Department on Monday 11/11/2024 at  

10:30 AM for Grade 12 Students. The session aims to educate students about the dangers 

of drug abuse and promote healthy, drug - free lifestyles.  

 

 As we all know that Drugs can have severe physical, emotional and mental consequences, 

including addiction, impaired decision- making, and long-term health issues. It is essential 

for students to understand the risks involved and the impact that drug use can have on their 

future.  

Your support in reinforcing the message of drug awareness at home will further strengthen 

the impact of this campaign. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(PRINCIPAL) 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/  https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/    https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g   

 
 
 

   

      SAY NO TO DRUGS 

 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/
https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/

